

December' 2013 Newsletter

Established in 1957

The President's Corner



First, at this holiday season, wishes go out to all of you for enjoyable holidays and a healthy, happy New Year.

As we think about gifts that are given this time of year, consider the gifts of friendship, mutual respect, and appreciation of talents that are a hallmark of Bucks-Mont Art League. These qualities make each year a good year.

Your generosity is evident as we see all the delicious food that is provided for tonight's potluck. Many thanks to the Hospitality Committee, and the BMAL board, for their help in creating such a festive meal, as well as to all our talented cooks and shoppers. Thank you! As you read of members displaying work and selling items, it speaks of the skill level of BMAL artists. If you are not participating in our shows, please do so, as this is an opportunity for your work to be appreciated and perhaps purchased. What an opportunity for you!

We have a request-----Please turn off your cell phones during the meeting, in consideration of the members and speakers.

Our speaker tonight, Perky Cohen, is an artist who specializes in the human figure and in emotions. Using media such as wood, clay, plaster, and papier-mâché, her creations will impress you, I know. We are delighted to have her join us. Please speak to as many members as you know, or want to get to know, and spread the warmth of the holidays!

Please send all news to me at parkda11@verizon.net or 215 674-4292

Dawn Park

QuickTIP

Try working from a different vantage point. Some of my favorite pieces were created by viewing the subject from directly above - from a sky view. Lisa Ober, Artist

Bucks-Mont Art League Shows

☑ Horsham Township Library Tear down: Mon., Dec. 30 at 10 a.m.

☑ Huntingdon Valley Bank Tear down: Fri., Jan. 3 at 9 a.m.

☑ Fulton Bank

736 Street Rd., Southampton Set up: Mon., Jan. 6 at 9 a.m. All paintings must be wired.

We Are CREATIVE

We have 40 paintings and 30 3D pieces on display at the Horsham Township Library.

At the Huntingdon Valley Bank main office the following artists had their paintings selected to hang for the next four months: Kay Collins, George Fieo, Linda Grafius, Ellen Hall, Virginia Mamrol, Peg McGuckin, Dawn Park, Lynne Whitsel and Clarence Yates.

Ken Longman is showing his photography at the Bucks Co. Project Gallery, 252 W. Ashland St., Doylestown until Dec. 22nd.

Susan Roberts sold a painting at the Harleysville Savings Bank in Lansdale.

Jean Lang sold 2 paintings at the Horsham Library.

Please visit our **website** to see some of our new additions. Consider putting 3 of your paintings on the online gallery.

Two ways to submit your art: ① Email art to Lynne Whitsel at lynnedw@verizon.net JPEG • 600 x 600 pixels • 72 dpi

② Give Lynne a photograph of your paintings. Photo will be returned Include information for caption such

as your name, title of painting, medium or website. If you want a watermark it should be added to your JPEG picture before submitting.







Our January meeting will feature Patrick Walsh, a watercolor artist. Born and raised in Bucks County, Patrick is known for his realistic renderings of the surrounding landscape. Please come and help us kick off the first meeting of 2014.

RRBRRRBRR If you look at anything in the world long enough, you can find something extraordinary. 🎗 $Emil\ Robinson,\ artist$

Please contact Lynne Whitsel with any information for the newsletter. Deadline is the Wednesday before the meeting.

Phone: 215 355-5730 or Email: lynnedw@verizon.net

www.bucksmontartleague.com